
Since I was unable to provide a verbal testimony for a vote explanation, I offer the 
following: 
 
As a former emergency management official who has worked with an organizational 
structure that utilized first line supervisors such as Sergeants, I believe it is critical 
to include the position into the organizational chain as a supervisor. While the 
position does not “hire and fire” they direct the work of and provide for the safety 
and welfare of subordinates.   
 
Senator Lynn P Findley 
 


